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DATE:  MAY 7, 2024 
 
TO:  PROPERTY OWNERS WITH ACCESS OFF OF AUGUSTA ROAD   

(LAKETOWN TOWNSHIP PORTION OF TOWNLINE ROAD) 
 
FROM: LAKETOWN TOWNSHIP 
 
RE:  NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON IMPROVEMENT TO AUGUSTA ROAD 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that the town boards of the townships of Dahlgren and Laketown will meet at 
7:00pm on Thursday, June 6, 2024, at the Laketown Town Hall located at 9530 Laketown Road, 
Chaska, Minnesota to consider improvement of Augusta Road – a townline road – pursuant to 
Minnesota Statutes, Chapter 429. 
 
The area proposed to be assessed for such improvements includes eligible parcels along the existing 
portion of Augusta Road with asphalt surface. The estimated cost of the improvement is $350,000.00 
A reasonable estimate of the impact of the assessment will be available at the hearing, along with a 
presentation of the engineering study and recommendation for improvement. This project, if approved, is 
anticipated to be completed in Fall 2024. 
 
Those persons who desire to be heard with reference to the proposed improvement will be heard at this 
meeting. Each town board will formally consider proceeding with the proposed improvement to Augusta 
Road at their regularly scheduled meeting on Monday, June 10, 2024.  
 
Leanne Kunze, Town Clerk 
Published in the Waconia Patriot 
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